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“Wouldn’t It Be Nice”: 
Professionalism
March 26, 2024

Member Angie Christina (New Orleans) will participate in a panel presentation ‘”Wouldn’t It Be Nice’: 
Professionalism,” at the New Orleans Bar Association (NOBA) Bench Bar Conference on March 22, 2024, in Gulf 
Shores, Alabama. This panel will delve into the intricate nuances of professionalism and unravel the key 
principles, ethical considerations, and practical tips essential for fostering a culture of excellence in the legal 
profession.

Learn more.
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